
In order to learn from the experiences of promoting the 

implementation of the ICCPR&ICESCR in countries which are 

advanced in human rights and refer to the practice of training civil 

servants’ concept of human rights, the Ministry of Justice invited 

Canada’s famous human rights scholars and experts, Professor 

William Black and Ms. Magda Seydegart to have thematic speeches 

on November 30, 2010. Mr. Scott Fraser, the representative of the 

Canadian Trade Office in Taipei, was also invited to have greetings 

prior to the speech. These speeches provided inspiration to act in 

accordance with international human rights standards and to 

improve the quality of government administration. There were 200 

public servants of the central authority participated in this event. 

(Meeting Information as attached) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


